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It seems logical. My family in other states have these rights. They dont have any 

issues with people abusing the law, causing accidents or causing problems on the 

roadways. I live in rural Crow Oregon. Most of us have tractors and side by sides and 

need to get to each others properties and fields to help out on each others farms and 

ranches. Its a shame to be forced to trailer our side by sides just to head 2 miles 

down the road to do work on a neighboring property. Plus I think the state could get a 

boost from registration for road use. I think especially outside of city limits it should be 

allowed.  


